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Marguerite McLean

From: Marguerite McLean

Sent:  Monday, July 25, 2011 12:54 PM

To: Pauline Robinson

Cc: Adam Teitzman; Brenda Merritt; Tracy Hatch

Subject: RE: Docket Nos. 060077-TL and 070634-35-TL

Per this e-mail, the Clerk’s Office will return to the source confidential DN 01822-07.

Marguerite 5. Flelean

Records Technician

Iflorida Public Service Commisgion
®ffice of Conunisgion Clerk

2540 SHhumard Gak Woulebard
Tallahbagsee, Flovida 32399-0830
850-413-6824

From: Pauline Robinson

Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2011 2:26 PM

To: Marguerite McLean

Cc: Adam Teitzman; Brenda Merritt; Tracy Hatch
Subject: Docket Nos. 060077-TL and 070634-35-TL

Dear Marguerite,

Please return all confidential documents for document No. 01822-08 in the above-mentioned dockets
to the source, AT&T Florida.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you.

Pauline E. Robinson

Florida Public Service Commission
Office of the General Counsel
2540 Shumard Oak Bivd
Tallahassee, FL 32399

Tel: 850-413-6183

Fax: 850-413-6250
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